
Dear David 

As per the planning permission granted inMarch (application number 2011/0387/P) I am 
enclosing, for your approval, the details of the sedum green roofs on the first floor half 
width element of the extension and the kitchen roof section below it. The intention is to 
have sedum on the lower roof and wildflower mix above. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries or comments regarding any of 
the attached. The builders are progressing with the job so I would be grateful if you would 
let me know if you are happy for them to proceed based on the attached as soon as 
possible. 

Many thanks 

Charlotte 

Charlotte Stone 
Board Account Planner 

AMV BBDO 151 Maryleoone Road I London I NW1 SQL 
0207 616 3661 107980 862 252 


